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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

October 25, 2021 

 

TO: Tedd Brenner 

 Eldorado Climbing Walls 

 1699 Cherry St., Unit B 

Louisville, CO 80027 

 

  

RE: Notice of Intent to Award for the Fieldhouse Climbing Center 

  

Tedd, 

Thank you for your response to Eastern Oregon University’s Request for Proposal for our Fieldhouse 

Climbing Center Project.  We appreciate the thought and effort you put into your response. 

It is my pleasure to name Eldorado Climbing as the apparent successful proposer. 

EOU intends to enter into an agreement with Eldorado Climbing for the above-named project.  David 

Moore will be the EOU contract representative for executing this contract and can be contacted by the 

telephone or email. 

I look forward to working with you on this project! 

 

 

 

  
By: David Moore 

  
Title: Capital Projects Manager 

 


